
 
 

April 6, 2016 
Announcement 1114 

 

Attention Provider Types 30 and 83:  Service Plans Will No 

Longer Be Faxed to Providers 

Effective May 1, 2016, Hewlett Packard Enterprise will no longer fax the Nevada Medicaid Functional Assessment 

Service Plan (FASP) to provider types 30 and 83.  Instead, the FASP will be sent via secure email to the provider.  

Providers are therefore advised to check their Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up enrollment to verify their email 

address for receipt of the FASP.  Providers are also advised to ensure that they are registered to utilize the Provider 

Web Portal.  To complete provider changes online, please login to the secure Provider Web Portal, and choose 

“Revalidate-Update Provider” or use the Provider Information Change Form (FA-33).  For assistance with obtaining a 

secured login and/or training on using the Provider Web Portal, contact the Hewlett Packard Enterprise Field 

Representatives at NevadaProviderTraining@hpe.com. 

 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/FA-33.pdf
mailto:NevadaProviderTraining@hpe.com

